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South Shore Legislators Ask DOT to Revisit Safety on Hoan 

  

  

Madison, WI – Representative Christine Sinicki (D-Milwaukee), Senator Chris Larson (D-Milwaukee), and 

Representative Jonathan Brostoff (D-Milwaukee) sent the attached letter today to the Southeast 

Regional Office of the Wisconsin Department of Transportation. Their inquiry comes in the wake of a 

fatal accident on Monday, December 19, 2016 on the Hoan Bridge. 
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